

Celebrating 150 Years

Summer 2016



Looking Forward to a Great SAAC Year

Southlake Area Alumnae Club Newsletter

We Hope You Can Join Us!



We are excited for another great year of exciting Alumnae Pi Phi activities as we mark Pi Beta Phi's 150th Year! Our theme this year is all about

Celebrations! Check out our awesome calendar. From our Kick Off Party, through our Christmas Angel Exchange, to Our Cookie Shine, we hope to meet new members and strengthen previous friendships. Let me know if anyone needs anything from me, I am always a phone call away!

Pi Phi Love, Laurel

Your New Southlake Area Alumnae Club President

Officers:

President:

Laurel Klinge 817-251-6208

VP Membership:

Debbie Hunt

VP Programming:

Stefanie Tanner

Treasurer:

Deb Brekken

Secretary:

Mary Batto

ACRIC:

Audrey Pennings

PanHellenic

Representative:

Bryn Jepson

"You had me at Halo!"

LITERACY

CARS: Champions are Readers
SAAC hosts a Reading
Carnival for Morningside
Elementary in Ft. Worth
and reads to the students
for a month in the spring!
This year we will also assist
the Richardson Plano
Alums as they host a Pi
Beta Phi Signature Literacy
Event. This is a great way
SAAC Pi Phis give back to
the community!

UNIVERSITY OF NORTH TEXAS!

We love our UNT
Texas Epsilon girls!
We help them with
recruitment and we
help them decorate at
Christmas time. We
also look forward to
celebrating Founders'
Day with them April.



SAAC keeps Pi Phi traditions alive with pink parties, donations to scholarships, community storehouses and volunteering our time to those in need. Come see what we are all about at our first Happy Hour on August I 6th at Sloan & Williams Winery in Grapevine at 5pm. We hope to see you!

Be on the look out!

- Send in your membership form or bring to a meeting.
- Monthly Meetings run September through May on the first Tuesday of every month. See calendar.
- Monthly Lunch Bunch the third Wednesday of every month. Sign Up for reminders.
- RegularHappyHours!

